Hair and Grooming Policy
NAG 5

Rationale

There is an expectation at St Peter’s College that there is an acceptable style of hair and grooming for
all boys.

Purposes

The purpose of this Policy is to detail expectations about St Peter’s College with regard to hair and
grooming.

Guidelines

a) Hair must be a student’s natural colour.

b) Hair must not be below the collar, longer hair can be dangerous in practical classes and
students will have to tie hair up if requested.

c) Hair must be tied back if eyes and face are not visible.

d) Extreme hair styles are not permitted. These include, but are not limited to dreadlocks,
mohawks, shaved lines or any such styles that are studied efforts to draw attention to the
student.

e) All students must be clean shaven.

Signed for Board of Trustees
Policy Committee Chairperson
Approved at meeting: October 2015
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